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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Mrj GRO-B 

GRO-B 

Dear Mr GRO-B 

Thank you for your undated letter which I received on 31 March 1999. It appears 
that -GRO-D cannot in fact assist you further and you should pursue this matter 
with your GP or the Consultant who is involved with your care at present. Any 
further enquiries with reference to your medical condition should be made to me 
by your GP or Medical Consultant in charge of your current treatment. 

,YIJir int'rMtL.------------------------------------

GRO-CGRO-C 

C Bharucha MB BS FRCPath 
Deputy Chief Executive/Deputy Medical Director 
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